
Sent: 10/10/2024 12:47:14 PM
Subject: Attn Maxwell Duncan regarding North Harbour Marina

Hi Maxwell
I gather there is a DA in by the "old" Davis Marina for an extension of facilities which would
potentially allow cruisers up to 100ft to be moored at that site. Only a few Gourlay Avenue
residents have been notified and, indeed, they would be totally unaffected as they are at least
200m away and cannot even see the marina
On the other hand, residents on Lauderdale Avenue, Bolingbroke and King Avenue will have
their amenity affected and, in my view, should be notified as soon as possible
There are already murmurings in the neighbourhood
cheers
Peter Macdonald


